holytrinitybrompton

Holy Trinity Brompton, Brompton Road, London, SW7 1JA, United Kingdom

From the Vicar: The Reverend Nicky Gumbel

Mr Lawrence P Mayer

USA

19th November 2009

Dear Lawrence

Thank you so much for your letter and for updating me on how Alpha is working within the Connecticut Correction System. The report was so encouraging to read. It sounds like you and your wife are involved in an amazing ministry and I am so pleased that you have found the Alpha course to be of help.

Again, many thanks for taking the trouble to write.

With very best wishes,

Nicky Gumbel

Office Tel:

020 7052 0263

Email:

nicky.gumbel@htb.org.uk